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Dear members of the House Climate, Energy, and Environment Committee, 

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for House Bill 3944. This crucial 

legislation addresses the pressing issue of wildfire risk in Oregon’s wildland-urban 

interface areas. 

 

I commend Representatives Drazan, Levy, and Owens, along with Senators Hayden 

and Smith, for their leadership in sponsoring this important legislation. Their 

commitment to protecting Oregon’s communities while respecting local decision-

making is commendable. 

 

This bill strikes the right balance between safety and flexibility, allowing for tailored 

approaches to wildfire risk reduction across our diverse state. I urge the committee to 

support HB 3944 and move it swiftly through the legislative process. 

Thank you for your consideration of this vital issue. 

 


